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Q.Cc. C. August 10, 1977

ARTESIA, OFFICE

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Drawer DD
Artesia, NM 88210

RE: Pan Canadian Well #1
F-34-19-25
Eddy County, NM

Dear Mr. Gressett:

After our conversation this morning I contacted Mr. Peterson
with Natural Gas Pipeline Company of America in the Lovington, New
Mexico office. At that time he assured me that a disconnection
notice from the Morrow Gas and a connection notice of the Atoka Gas
on the above captioned would receive top priority and would be in

your office as soon as possible.

If you di ..ut recieve these notices by weeks end or the first
part of next week please contact me so that I may call again. If
you need further assistance please call. Your cooperation is

sincerely appreciated.

Yours truly,
COQUINA OIL CORPORATION

Ol

C. Alan Bump
Engineering Assistant



